
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF WHITEHALL 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Early Tabulation of AV Ballots 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Absentee Voter Counting Board established by the 
Whitehall Election Commission will participate in early processing and tabulating of 
absentee ballots as allowed by PA 81 of 2023 at 405 E. Colby Street, Whitehall in the 
Council Chambers. The AVCB will convene on the following dates and times with the 
tabulation conducted by three (3) election inspectors: 
 

Monday, November 4, 2024 from 8:30 am – 3:30 pm 
Tuesday, November 5, 2024 from 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

 
 
Brenda Bourdon, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: October 11, 2024 


